
4. FENDALTON LIBRARY/SERVICE CENTRE CO-LOCATION RR 9346

The Committee received a report from the Major Projects Co-ordinator on the
Fendalton Library/Service Centre co-location updating members on the current
programme.  In addition Mr Ian Krause and Andrew Smithson from Ian Krause
Architects Ltd provided a presentation to the Committee on the building design
showing floor plan, elevations and perspective.

The Committee received the information and also resolved that the possibility of
utilising solar heating be investigated and reported back to the Committee.


